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Horst, Rachel

From: CEER@brevardfl.gov
Sent: Saturday, January 18, 2025 7:33 PM
To: Horst, Rachel
Subject: A new CEER Recommendation has been submitted as ID #2025030

 
Recommendation # 2025030 

  
   

 
Dear CEER Administrator, 
 
Speak Up Brevard Recommendation ID #2025030 has been submitted. Please login to the CEER Application to start the 
recommendation evaluation workflow. 
 
Contact Information: 
 

Group/Organization 
 

Name Terry A LaPlante 

Address 4052 Friar Tuck Lane, Melbourne FL 32935  

Phone (321) 543-2156 

Email tlaplante2012@gmail.com 

Alternate Email tlaplante2012@gmail.com 

 
Recommendation Information: 
 

Recommendation ID 2025030 

Recommendation Title Stop polluting our air 

Areas Affected 32935  

Department Affected SOLID WASTE DEPARTMENT  

Current problem For the last year or two I have been assaulted with the smell of Febreeze or a similar 
non-organic air freshener. I thought it was my neighbor doing his laundry and that he 
was using a scent product in his dryer that was blowing out into my yard. Over and 
over I was driven back into my home in order to breath. The day came to when he was 
away on vacation and I realized the smell wasn't coming from his house. My other 
neighbors did not appear to be home. I started asking around about the smell and was 
told that this fragrance was being released into the air to cover up the smell of the 
landfill on Sarno Road. I live off of Post Road. I was told that it was someone living 
near the landfill that had demanded something be done about the smell. I object to this 
practice. To me anyone who buys property near a land fill has reason to expect a 
smell and has no right to demand the air be polluted for the whole city. I urge you to 
stop this practice. These air fresheners have strong links to a number of health issues 
which I would be happy to provide you more information on. Thank you for taking this 
issue under consideration and hopefully bringing it up for public discussion if 
necessary. 
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Recommendation Stop the practice of using scents to cover up smells coming from the land fill. This will 
keep the people living in the affected area from experiencing a wide range of health 
issues. This will save the county money by not using this product. This will prevent 
further pollution of our land and water and eliminate the unattended consequences of 
taking such an action without the consent of the public. This puts the welfare of the 
people ahead of the interest of one or perhaps a few people. 

Attachments No Documents were attached. 

 

Please do not reply to this e-mail, as it will go to an unmonitored mailbox.  


